
 
                                                                                                                             

 
 
 
 
 
 

BREXIT MEETINGS 
 
 
 

The Director of European Programmes for Gibraltar, Mr Charles Collinson, is travelling to 

London this week where he will be taking part in a number of scheduled meetings relating to 

BREXIT and EU Structural Funds. These include a meeting with the new Head of Unit for DG 

Employment, Social Affairs and Inclusion of the EU Commission, Mr Nicholas Gibert-Morin. 

 

He will then attend the Joint Annual Review meeting of Structural Funds Programmes 

between the EU Commission, the United Kingdom and the devolved administrations. This will 

be followed by the meeting of the UK Partnership Agreement Programme Board, where a 

review and agreed approach of on-going activities, following the referendum, will be 

discussed. 

 

Mr Collinson will also be taking the opportunity to meet up with his colleagues from the EU 

exit and Structural Funds Taskforce Group, of which he is a member. 


